Letter of Intent
Class of 2017, 
	First, I would like to thank all of you for giving me the opportunity to serve as Class President this past year – it has been truly a rewarding experience. This is a monumental time for Student Senate. A brand new Student Senate Constitution will take effect in the upcoming school year. The changes made increase elected students’ responsibility and accountability to the student body. As a member of the Constitutional Drafting Committee, I hope to see these changes come to fruition while serving our class, once again, as Class President. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	This past year, one of my main goals was to increase camaraderie among members of our class. The two class events held this past year had attendance of over 200 students each. I maxed out all of the funding allocated to our class for class events. Next year I hope to have two events each semester and continue to grow the camaraderie among members of our class. Beyond class events, I hope to work with the other Class Presidents to revive some old Dickinson traditions. Additionally I will relay more information to all of you about upcoming events and opportunities on campus, as well provide regular updates about the happenings and new initiatives going on in Student Senate.  I will have one open Class Cabinet meeting a month, so that any member of the Class of 2017 can bring their problems, ideas or initiatives forward. 
	As always, if you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to reach out. 
Best,
Krysti Oschal ‘17
oschalk@dickinson.edu
